
Committee Meeting


August 15, 2012 
The Committee Meeting of the Lafourche Basin Levee District met at the official domicile of the Board in Vacherie, Louisiana and was called to order by its Chairman Russell Loupe at 6:00 pm.
The following Commissioners were in attendance: Stanley Folse, Robert LeBlanc, Warner Sylvain, John Boughton, Wayne Waguespack. Vice-President, Leonce Carmouche, President Joseph Dantin, William Sirmon, Jr. Russell Loupe and Michael McKinney, Sr. Robert LeBlanc was absent. Randy Trosclair, Executive Director was present. Larry Buquoi and External Accountant Clinton Rouyea were absent.
There were no audience comments on agenda items.

The Equipment committee report was presented by its chairman Leonce Carmouche. He reported that all of the districts heavy and light duty equipment was operational.  He further stated that the new fork lift and 4 wheel drive 6430 J.D. Tractor should be delivered real soon.
The Safety Committee report was presented by Commissioner Stanley Folse.  He reported that since the last safety report was given that we had no lost time accidents to report to the Board.  The last safety meeting was held on August 14, 2012 at 6:00 a.m. Three (3) films from the National Safety Council were shown and discussed: They were Safety Attitude, When Lighting Strikes, and Herbicide Selection and its safe use.  He further said that the next safety meeting is scheduled for September 18, 2012 at 6:00 a.m.

Personnel Committee Chairman Russell Loupe said he had no report for this meeting

Since there was no other Committee matters to discuss, Commissioner William Sirmon, moved to adjourn and was seconded by Commissioner John Boughton.

Meeting adjourned           
                                                          

                                  Executive Director
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